Elsen, Nikki

From: markandiane <markandiane@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 4:18 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear City Council Members:

As a lifelong resident of La Crosse | hate to think of how much I've paid in overnight parking tickets. Add to that the
wasted gas & wear and tear cost for moving my vehicles unnecessarily over the past 50 years of my life and I've lost a
small fortune - and for what?

It's time for La Crosse to stop that insanity. Please vote to end the winter parking tradition of moving vehicles every
night "in case" the city might decide to plow.

Thank you,
777 24th St N
La Crosse



